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In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to announce that Miss Lorna Wilby 
has been appointed Assistant Headteacher from 
September 2022.  The school will now start a 
recruitment process for new class teachers for next 
year. 
 
During the week beginning 23rd May, the school will 
be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee with 
various activities in school  This will culminate on 
Friday with a garden party lunch.  For this we would 
like children to dress up as if they were going to 
have tea with the Queen at Buckingham Palace. 
 
School dinners for that day will be a picnic 
lunch.  We are asking that you book the packed 
lunch option (P)  on Scopay for that 
day.  Alternatively you can contact the school 
office.  In order that we have enough time to order 
the food, please can you place your order by Friday 
20th May.   
 
Some dates for your diary: 
 Friday 20th May—Last day for booking a 

school packed lunch 
 Friday 27th May—Garden Party Lunch 
 Friday 27th May - last day of the half-term. 
 Monday 6th June - Non-Pupil day. 
 Friday 15th July—Reports out to parents  
 Thursday 21st July—1.30pm—Y6 production  

to school. 
 Thursday 21st July at 6.15pm—Y6 Production 

to parents and carers. 
 Monday 25th July - 10am—Sports Day at Pilton 

Community College. 
 Tuesday 26th July -  10am—Leaver’s Mass at St 

Mary's Church (last day of the school year). 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Class Pages on School Website 
The class pages on the School Website have been 
updated for the Summer Term.  You will find your 
Class/Parent Newsletter and Topic Information.  
Please visit  https://
ourladyscatholicpri.eschools.co.uk/website/
children/ 

I would like to express how proud I am of the Y6 
children.  They faced the SATs with determination 
and enthusiasm.  A big thank you to Miss 
Newcombe and the entire team who supported 
the children this week and in the build up to the 
tests. 
 
Wishing you a peaceful weekend. 
 
Mr Meech 
Executive Headteacher 

Reminder that the last day of  the half term for 
both Our Lady’s and Barn A Bs Pre-School is 
Friday 27th May.  School re-opens to pupils for 
the last half of the Summer Term on Tuesday  7th 
June 2022. 

Owl Class Clothes Collection 
Owl class are having a second hand clothes collec-
tion so that they can then donate clothes bundles 
to families in need.  We will be collecting up until 
half term.  Donations to come straight  to Owl 
class.   Thank you. 
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Host families wanted  
 
Do you have a spare room?  
  
We will pay you an allowance of £441 per student, 
if you are able to host a student for 3 weeks in 
July.  
 
Email hostfamilyenquiries@gmail.com  
message or call 07496 824817 after 6pm.  
 
Students ages ranging from 11-18 will be arriving 
from Spain on 5th July and require host families.  
You can select a preference of gender and age. 
 
IB-EX LearnPlus has been bringing students from 
the North of Spain to North Devon since 1986. We 
offer a high standard of service and support. Our 
students will be educated at Kingsley and Petroc 
with all transport provided. 

Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

 
This half term we are looking forward to 
celebrating the Queens Jubilee, we will 

learn about London, palaces and parties. Look on 
the school website for more information.  
 
We will also be visiting St Mary’s church this half 
term. We will need some parent helpers to get 
there and back. We will let the know the time and 
date on tapestry soon.  

As a school we have signed 
up to access the National 
on-line Safety software. 
 

They provide regular updates and access to short 
videos that will help you stay informed on the 
latest online safety news, quickly gain practical tips 
and advice, and access free online resources.  
 
Please can you register via the link below to allow 
you to start accessing these useful and important 
resources:-  
 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/our-lady-s-
school  
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